
 
 

Good afternoon, 
  
We’re reaching out to provide an update on the construction of the Chatham to 
Lakeshore Line Project, a new double-circuit 230 kV transmission line we anticipate will 
be in-service by the end of 2025. The line will be approximately 49 km and extend 
between our Chatham Switching Station in Chatham-Kent to our Lakeshore 
Transmission Station in Lakeshore. 
  
What’s new 
  

 

Community drop-in on April 19 at St. Paul’s-Victoria Avenue 
United Church in Chatham. Source: Trevor Terfloth, The Daily 
News 

In April, we hosted two community drop-
in sessions in Chatham and Comber to 
share our construction activity plan, as 
well as provide an opportunity for our 
project team and contractor, Voltage 
Power, to speak with community 
members and property owners along the 
route. 
  
Thank you to everyone who attended 
our community drop-ins. A copy of the 
information that was shared can be 
found on our website at 
HydroOne.com/Chatham-to-Lakeshore. 

  
In June, we also hosted a groundbreaking ceremony event at our Chatham Switching 
Station to mark this significant milestone with the Minister of Energy, Todd Smith.  

 

 

Photo from Hydro One of its groundbreaking event on June 19, 2023. 
  

https://www.hydroone.com/abouthydroone/CorporateInformation/majorprojects/Chatham-to-Lakeshore/Documents/CxL_CIC_Panels_April_2023.pdf


 

  
 

  
 

  
 

What’s next 
  

 
Example of an access road for reference only. 

Over the coming months, our contractor 
will continue site preparation activities 
by building access roads and removing 
the idle power line, which spans 
approximately 16 km. 
  
As we construct the project, our 
contractor will continue to meet one-on-
one with property owners regarding 
access roads and other property specific 
inquiries as part of site preparation. 
  

  

Stay in touch 
  
We will continue to provide updates to our construction contact list as the project 
progresses. 
  
If you have any property specific questions or would like additional information, connect 
with us at 1.877.345.6799 or Community.Relations@HydroOne.com. 
  
To be removed from our construction contact list, email us at the contact information 
above. 
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